TOWN OF BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND

TOWN COUNCIL

Nathan T. Calouro, Chairman Mary A. Parella, Vice Chairwoman Antonio A. Teixeira Timothy E. Sweeney Aaron J. Ley



November 6, 2023

Coastal Resource Management Council Stedman Government Center, Suite 3 4808 Tower Hill Road Wakefield, RI 02879-1900

Re: File Number 2023-02-061

Dear CRMC Board Members,

At the regular meeting of November 1, 2023, the Bristol Town Council endorsed the approval of the CRMC application for the property at 125 Thames Street. The council has reviewed this project and unanimously recommends its approval.

The project at 125 Thames Street promises to be a substantial improvement to our town. It aligns with our vision for responsible development, emphasizing environmental conservation and community enhancement. We believe it will have a positive impact on our local economy.

We ask for your favorable consideration of this application and look forward to the benefits it will bring to our town.

Sincerely,

Melissa Cordeiro

Town Clerk/Council Clerk

cc: Town Administrator

Director of Community Development

TOWN COUNCIL

NOV 1 5 2023

MEETING